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TO:             The Faculty of the College of Engineering 
FROM:       The School of Agricultural and Biological Engineering 
RE           Curriculum Changes - Biological Engineering Plan of Study  
 
The faculty of the School of Agricultural & Biological Engineering have approved the following 
update to the curriculum for Biological Engineering. The requested consolidation provides a 
non-concentration option for Biological Engineering students. 
 
Summary of Changes:   

1. No changes to degree requirements. Establishes a general plan of study for students to 
earn a degree in Biological Engineering without a concentration.   

Reasons:  
1. The College of Agriculture has typically required a specific eight-semester plan of study 

and distinct degree requirements for every established major/concentration combination.   
2. During the initial creation of the Biological Engineering concentrations a plan of study 

for students to earn the BE degree without a concentration was not created.  
3. The College of Agriculture recently approved a “no-concentration” plan of study for 

Biological Engineering, an approach which more closely matches other College of 
Engineering degrees that utilize concentrations (Civil Engineering and Chemical 
Engineering). 

4. This provides an opportunity for students to earn a degree in Biological Engineering 
without a specific concentration.  Current procedures necessitate providing exceptions to 
established concentrations in order to validate degree audit tools like myPurduePlan.  

 
 
Bernard A. Engel                                   Date: February 8th, 2018 
Professor and Head 
Agricultural and Biological Engineering Department 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Supplemental Information EFD No. 55-18  
February 8, 2018 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 


